
 

CITY OF INGLESIDE DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (4B) 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
JUNE 18, 2020, 11:30 A.M. 

Notice is hereby given that members the City of Ingleside Development Corporation Board of 
Directors will be gathering at Signet Maritime Corporation (Signet), located at 1500 Main Street, 
Ingleside, TX 78362, at 11:30 AM, with the purpose to present the Façade Grant Award.  A 
Quorum of Board Members may be present, however, no official business will be enacted. 

At this same event, a Quorum of City Council Members may be present, however, no official 
business will be enacted by these Council Members. 

POSTED:  June 12, 2020 at 8:15 AM 

               ___________________________________ 
Jodi Carr, Executive Director 


